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The Department of Commerce, in collaboration with the Department of Library Science, 

conducted a one-day library book audit on 12 October, 2023. The participants of the library 

audit were students of III-B.com General and Honors. They were paired and assigned a 

specific department to verify the books. Students learned the basics of auditing as a part of 

their academic curriculum; hence, this programme served as an effective practical exposure 

to them. Students learned about vouching for library books by verifying their presence in the 

library access book. They recorded the accession number of each library book on a separate 

sheet to have better clarity about the presence of the books. Students learned the concept of 

auditing in a more interesting way. 

 

 

 

Students of III-B.com Gen. and Hons. 
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Verification of library book audits by the faculty 
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books 

 Students verifying the library books under 
faculty’s guidance 

 


